

31 January 2019

Dear Stakeholders,

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.

We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COP report due to a delay in receiving both our position field reports from South East Asia and the associated financing demand from philanthropic contributions undertakings.

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that describes our company's efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact. Our new COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by 1 May 2019 at the latest.

Sincerely yours,

Haigan C Murray
Executive Chairman

IMPACT THROUGH INNOVATION

COCONUT KNOWLEDGE CENTER
NEW ZEALAND LIMITED
31 Middleton Road
Remuera, Auckland
New Zealand 1050

COCONUT KNOWLEDGE CENTER
PTE. LIMITED
160 Robinson Road #19-08
Singapore Business Federation CTR
SINGAPORE 068914

P.T. BALI BAIK MANDIRI YAYASAN COCONUT KNOWLEDGE CENTER INDONESIA Jalan Raya Campuhan No. 88X, Sayan, Ubud, Gianyar, Bali 80571